Last Minute Reminders For Manning Ski Trip
Friday, March 4, 2016
Dear Parents Of Prince Charles Grade 4/5 Students,

Well, Friday is the BIG day!  Here are a few repeated reminders, as well as a copy of the Check List, just in cas e the one we sent home earlier has gone missing!

Things for parents and Gr.4/5’s to do on the evening of Thursday, March 3, 2016
1. Go over the reprinted Check List with your child to check that everything is well organized before bedtime.
2. Go over the itinerary with your child to ensure he/she understands how the day will work.

3. Have a talk with your child about the responsibility he/she has to:  keep him/herself safe by adhering to the Alpine Responsibility Code; represent our school proudly throughout the entire day; abide by your expectations (and ours) for excellence of attitude, behaviour, good manners, and effort throughout the whole day of this field trip experience and to enjoy and have fun.

4. All of us going to Manning tomorrow (students, staff and parent helpers) are ‘ambassadors’ for Prince Charles and we want to ensure that we all do our part to impress everyone we come in contact with.
5. Ensure that your son/daughter get off to bed early Thursday night and that alarm clocks are set.

6. To guarantee you are up with lots of time to get your son/daughter to Prince Charles between 6:00am - 6:15am.

**This is crucial, as the bus will be leaving promptly at 6:30a.m.**

Friday Morning

· If your child is at all subject to motion/car sickness, please consider giving him/her some Gravol with breakfast.
· Once at Prince Charles (6:00 – 6:15am), your child needs to find the designated adult supervisor for his/her group and give that person their bag lunch (name clearly visible on the paper bag, please.  Please make sure lunches and snacks are peanut free.  Thank you).

· Students will stow their ski/boarding gear in the cargo bay of the charter bus.

· Div. 1 students need to go to Mr. Friesen who will check off on Attendance manifest that each student is present and record your child’s rental ID# on their hand (*this is really helpful in streamlining and expediting the rental process)
· Div. 2 students will do the same except with Mrs. Eberding.

· All aboard!! The bus will leave at 6:30a.m!
Return to Prince Charles


6:00 – 6:15p.m.  E.T.A. for bus arriving back at Prince Charles.  
(Please Note: Pick Up and Drop off will be on McKinley Drive – West Side of School)

*** Parents: Those parents who are volunteering can park in the front of the school on the west side.

We are looking forward to a great day on Friday.  Thanks to each and every parent for helping your child be ready for this exciting field trip experience.  

